
 

 NOTICE TO SARS MEMBERS 
 

Postponement of ballot on salaries and conditions of service  

Members are reminded that a ballot was scheduled to commence today, 2 May 2025, regarding current 

salary and conditions of service negotiations. 

 

The PSA regrets to inform members that due to unforeseen technical glitches, the ballot could not 

proceed as planned. We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused. 

 

The ballot will now open on Tuesday, 6 May 2025 at 09:00, and will remain open until Monday, 12 May 

2025 at 15:30. Members are requested to cast their votes on the PSA website. A banner labelled ‘SARS 

Ballot’ will be visible on the homepage for easy access. 

 

The PSA encourages all members to participate and vote in large numbers. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can do so by visiting the PSA website or contacting the nearest PSA 

Provincial Office. 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICES (SARS)                                                                                                                  
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